
Graduate Faculty Executive Committee
Meeting Minutes

DRAFT - May 9, 2011
Members Present:  C. Benton; J. Curtis; M. Gonzalez; D. Langhans; D. Margine; K. Sheets; C. Van Der Karr
Members Absent:  J. Alamzadeh; N. Aumann; D. Bevivino; T. Frenyea; E. Gravani; E. McDowell-Loudan; P. McGinnis; J. O’Callaghan; J. Walkuski
	Topic
	Comments
	Action

	Minutes
	Motion was made by C. Van Der Karr to approve the minutes from April 25, 2011; seconded by C. Benton.  All approved.
	Passed

	NEW BUSINESS
	
	

	1.
NYS Mandate – SPE 520 Statement
	Due to the recent NYS mandate for special education, C. Benton offered to draft a 520 statement for curriculum changes for advanced programs.  A draft will be provided to the committee in the fall.  Feedback will be accepted by the committee.
	Benton to provide draft 520 statement at a future meeting.

	2.
Curriculum Forms
	A draft of the revised curriculum forms were distributed.   The new forms will be in pdf fillable format in an effort to be more user friendly, and, it is hoped that the new forms can be distributed electronically rather than the time and waste from the numerous paper copies distributed at all curricular levels. Comments for suggested changes/improvements were discussed.  Based on changes received Pam will have updated curriculum forms for the first meeting of the fall 2011 semester.
	Pam to distribute updated curriculum forms prior to the first meeting of the fall 2011 semester.

	3.
GFEC By-Laws; Standing Committee
	It was suggested that the committee look at the current by-laws to see if changes need to be made.  In addition, C. Benton will talk to Joanne Barry regarding the placement of GFEC membership to be a standing committee on committee, membership nomination to be approved by the Faculty Senate.


	C. Benton will talk with Joanne Barry regarding GFEC by-laws and membership.

	4.
Grant Applications
	Based on the current applications received, there was a need to edit some of the formatting on the application forms for next year, as well as to add IRB language to the small grant application.  P. Schroeder will have revised forms for review  for next year.
	P. Schroeder to have revised forms available for next years submission

	 Meeting Adjournment
	A motion was made by C. Benton to adjourn; seconded by D. Margine.  The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.  
	Adjourned


 Submitted by Pam Schroeder

